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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft

To Mayor Wheeler and Portland City Council: Thank you for your attention to improving the DOZA
policy proposals. I am writing in support of Amendments 3, 5 and 8. In addition, I urge you to
extend the timeline for comments and to hold a second hearing with sufficient public notice so
community members and organizations can have time to understand this complex and important
issue and provide meaningful input. One week is not adequate and our city can and should do better.
Thank you, Karen Girard
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